
 
 

 

 

 

  

    

 KMHC X-Ray Service to re-open 

   
(Kahnawake – 25, Enniskó:wa/March 2024) Tehsakotitsén:tha Kateri Memorial Hospital 
Centre is pleased to inform the community that X-Ray services will re-open on a limited 
basis in Onerahtókha/April 2024. A Medical Imaging Technologist will be available for 
appointments on the following dates: 
  

        Thursday, 4 Onerahtókha/April:   8am to 12 noon 

        Friday, 5 Onerahtókha/April:         8am to 1pm              
  

Other dates will be announced as they are confirmed. Please consult the KMHC website 
at www.kmhc.ca for details. To book an appointment, kindly contact the Medical 
Imaging Receptionist at 450-638-3930 ext. 2275. 
  

The Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre would like to thank the community for their 
patience and understanding during the disruption of X-Ray services. 
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For Media Inquiries, please contact: 
Sha’teiohserí:io Patton, Communications/Public Relations Officer 

Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre  
450-638-3930, ext. 2286 or Shateiohseriio.patton.kahnawake@ssss.gouv.qc.ca 
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